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In February 2025, Tasmanian Leaders will be touching base 

with those who submitted an Experiment to see what was 

achieved and what was learned. 

We will publish the results of the experiments and share 

them with everyone. Importantly, they will be an input into 

the next Symposium. 

For all the delegates who couldn't join us at the breakfast, 

would you also like to submit an experiment that you'd like 

to run by February 2025? 

If so, please drop us a line at info@tasmanianleaders.org.au 

and we will add it to our list. 

WHAT'S NEXT? 
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